
Arizona Department of Housing 
2016 Information Bulletin 

REGARDING PROGRAMS:  Rental Development 

REGARDING FUNDING SOURCES: Low Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) 

INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 44-16 
ISSUED:  October 7, 2016 

RE: 2017 QAP – Second Draft Release and Public Hearing 

The Arizona Department of Housing (“ADOH”) has posted its second draft of the 2017 Qualified 
Allocation Plan on its website at the following link. New changes are highlighted in yellow.  Information 
pending IRS Revenue Procedures are highlighted in green. 

https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/forms/rental-development-lihtc 

ADOH will accept written comments on the second draft of the 2017 QAP until October 14, 2016 at 5:00 
p.m.  via letter or e-mail to either of the following addresses:

By Mail: Jeanne Redondo By E-mail:  QAP-Comments@azhousing.gov 
Rental Programs Administrator 
Arizona Department of Housing 
1110 West Washington Street, Suite 280 
Phoenix, AZ  85007 

Comments may also be provided at the Public Hearing on October 14, 2016 at 10:00 am at the following 
location: 

Friday, October 14, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. – noon 
Arizona Department of Housing 
Conference Room – Suite 250 
1110 West Washington Street 
Phoenix, AZ  85007 

Free parking is available on surrounding streets and at the Arizona Department of Environmental 
Quality garage at the northwest corner of 10th Avenue and Washington Street. 

INFORMATION:  Jeanne Redondo, Rental Programs Administrator, (602) 771-1031 

1110 W. Washington, Suite 280 | Phoenix, AZ 85007 
Telephone (602) 771-1000 | Facsimile (602) 771-1002 | TDY (602) 771-1001 
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